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28	February	2020	
	
	
Dear	AILU	Member	
	

Notice	of	Annual	General	Meeting	

The	26th	Annual	General	Meeting	of	the	Association	of	Industrial	Laser	Users	will	take	
place	at	12:00	pm	on	23	April	2020	in	the	MTA	Boardroom	(room	20.4	–	20.5),	Hall	20,	
NEC	Birmingham	(during	MACH	2020)	
	

Election	of	the	AILU	Committee	

The	election	of	the	AILU	standing	committee	for	2020/21	will	take	place	at	the	Annual	
General	Meeting.		If	you	are	interested	in	joining,	you	should	first	review	the	information	
provided	on	the	AILU	web	site	(from	the	home	page	click	‘About	Us’	and	then	the	‘Joining	the	
AILU	Committee’	link)	about	what	is	expected	of	members	of	the	standing	committee.	

If	you	decide	to	put	yourself	forward	to	be	an	ordinary	member	of	the	committee	you	can	do	
so	at	the	AGM,	you	do	not	have	to	give	prior	notice.	Also,	if	you	are	unable	to	attend	the	
AGM	but	would	like	to	stand,	simply	inform	me	ahead	of	time;	in	either	case,	we	will	ask	for	a	
seconder	at	the	AGM.	There	will	be	four	vacancies	for	these	positions,	which	are	for	a	period	
of	three	years.	

There	is	no	plan	to	make	changes	to	the	Officers	this	year,	they	are	as	follows:			

President		 	 Jon	Blackburn	(TWI)	
Vice	President	 	 Adam	Clare	(University	of	Nottingham)	

Executive	Secretary	 Dave	MacLellan	(Anode	Marketing)	

Information	on	the	committee	nominations	is	provided	on	the	AILU	web	site	(from	the	home	
page	click	‘About	Us’	and	then	the	‘Officers	and	Committee’	link)	

	

	

DK	MacLellan	
Executive	Director	

 

	


